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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2011 10:06 AM
To: 'Carolyn Fong'
Cc: donna.drogos@acgob.org; Sue Russell
Subject: RE: Request for Extension on Work Plan due date; re: Sept 8, 2011 letter Fuel Leak Case 

No. R)0000382

Ms. Fong, 
 
Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of a Well Inspection and Groundwater Sampling Work Plan is 
extended to January 31, 2012 and the schedule for submittal of a Draft Corrective Action Plan is placed in abeyance at 
this time. 
 
Thank you for providing updated contact information.  We will update our files. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Carolyn Fong [mailto:carolynfong1@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2011 1:40 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: donna.drogos@acgob.org; Sue Russell 
Subject: Request for Extension on Work Plan due date; re: Sept 8, 2011 letter Fuel Leak Case No. R)0000382 
 
Oct. 14, 2011 
 
 
To:   Jerry Wickham, Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist 
        Alameda County Heath Care Services Agency 
        Environmental Health Services/Environmental Protection 
        1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, suite 250, Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
 
From: Lily A. Chun 1991 Living Trust 
        Carolyn C. Fong, trustee 
        711 E. Hermosa Dr. 
        San Gabriel, CA 91775 
 
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000382; Request for Extension on Work Plan due date 
 
My mother, Lily A. Chun, passed away on July 14, 2011.  I am the successor trustee of 
her trust.  Please change your records to show all correspondence are to be sent to:  
Lily A. Chun Trust 
c/o of Carolyn C. Fong, Trustee,  
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711 E. Hermosa Dr., San Gabriel, CA 91775 
 
My email address is  carolynfong1@sbcglobal.net 
 
Thank you for arranging your schedule to meet on Oct. 10, 2011 at the City of Alameda 
Economic Development Department to discuss the contents of the September 8, 2011 
letter regarding Bill Chun Service Station. 
Since I am not familiar with reports or projects with the property, your help in 
responding to questions about the technical comments, language and processes stated 
in the letter is helpful to bring awareness of some of the issues to me.  The due dates 
for a new consultant, well inspection and groundwater sampling work plan and a draft 
corrective action plan were also part of the discussion.  Donna Drogos provided San 
Mateo County as a source for a list of consultants. 
 
The San Mateo County list of consultants is extensive. It appears that finding a new, 
professional licensed consultant (and per your letter, "not associated with the current 
consultant") will take research and time to interview many who fit this criteria. As 
trustee, I must do due diligence in regards to all business with the trust.  
 
I am requesting an extension of the due date of the Well Inspection and Groundwater 
Sampling Work Plan to January 31, 2012 and a postponement of the Draft Corrective 
Action Plan to a date to be determined after your review of and response to the work 
plan. 
 
Your understanding is appreciated and I look forward to your reply. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Carolyn C. Fong, Trustee 
 
 
c:  Donna Drogos, ACEH (Sent via E-mail to donna.drogos@acgov.org 
 
    Sue Russell, City of Alameda Economic Development (Sent via E-mail to 
srussell@ci.alameda.ca.us) 
 


